
 

 

   
    

  
  

    
  

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

    
             

             
    

               
      

 

 
         

        
        

       
       

       
 

 
   

 
 

 

                           
            
               
             

          
 

            
 

     

  
         

            
    

 
           

          
      

  

 
 

 
  

  
 

 
 

October 2019 

South Community 

Starting this month, the South Connection newsletter will be 
emailed to you. Stay tuned for other messages and updates. 

SOUTH 
CONNECTION 

WILL BE CLOSED: 
Nov. 28th and 29th. 

Dec. 24th, 25th, 
and 31st. 

Jan 1st and 20th. 
May 25th. 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS FOR PARENTS 
• South Connection closes at 6:00 pm. Please be sure you have a back 

up person on your pick up list. There is a penalty fee of $1.00 for 
each minute you are late. 

• Payment for South Connection is due at the end of each week. You 
will not receive a bill. 

ROCKSTAR AWARDS 
Children will be asked to move their clips to purple when teachers 
notice them displaying exemplary behavior or performing good deeds. 
South Connection recognizes these Rockstars and appreciates their 
positive contributions. Each week, two names were drawn. Prizes were 
awarded to Ziggy Snure, Delaney Moglia, Nolan Horne, Gabe Kakaris, 
Becker Pennington, Declan O’Connor, Lauren Oakes, Benjamin Kite, 
and Lizzy Sylvester. 

EARLY DISMISSAL 
• On Friday, October 18th , school will be dismissed at 11:43 AM. 
• $27 is the after school rate for this day instead of the normal $16. 
• If you choose not to send your child on an early dismissal day, you 

may deduct the regular $16 fee for that afternoon from your weekly 
payment. 

• Everyone must tell us their plans by October 17th , so we will know 
who to pick up. 

• Everyone needs to PACK LUNCH. 

WELCOME NEW STAFF 
Avery Mitchell attends Sinclair College where he is studying social work 
and ministry. He has been a church group leader and also a summer 

aide at South Community. 

Emily McIntyre attends Wright State University where she is studying 
psychology. She comes to us from South Community where she was a 

summer aide for the H.E.R.O. PROJECT. 

COMMUNITY 
SERVICE 

We made octopuses for 
Children’s Medical Center 

in September. 

HALLOWEEN 
BASH 

Wednesday 
October 30th. 

Special Halloween 
Activities and 

Snacks!! 


